
Wingham Primary School  

w/b 11th September 2023  

It has been a very settled start to the term in our classrooms. Our new Reception children have done so well in 

their first week of school. 

A polite reminder that the gate closes at 8.50am and that is the new school start time. Arriving after this is late so 

please keep this in mind during the morning scramble! 

Look out for your usernames and passwords (if they have been          

forgotten) in reading diaries next week. Lets see if anyone can beat Mr 

Pile!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

Kent Music Financial Assistance for music lessons 

Kent Music has a bursary scheme which pays 75% of music lesson fees for pupils who qualify as follows: 

1. Children and young people eligible for Free School Meals (year 3 or above)  

2. Universal Credit or any other the benefits detailed under where Universal Credit is not in place: Child Tax Cred-

it Housing Benefit Income Support Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance (JSA) Income-related Employment and 

Support Allowance (ESA) Working Tax Credit  

3. Incapacity Benefit  

4. Pension Credit (Guarantee Credit)  

Kent Music is committed to enabling children and young people access music opportunities. If you feel you need 

support but do not qualify according to the criteria above, please complete the form and submit with additional 

details of your circumstances. 

Mrs Cullen would be happy to hear from parents who would like to apply for a bursary in order to have lessons on 

piano, trumpet or other brass instruments, violin or recorder. Please check availability of lessons before applying 

for a bursary. Parents then make the application themselves, Mrs Cullen does not need to know any financial de-

tails but can provide information about lessons to use in the application. Children learning on a bursary are also 

entitled to an instrument from Kent Music free of charge while they are learning. Link to website: https://www.kent

-music.com/financial-assistance/ 

W.B 11th September—Meet the Teacher 

W.B 25th September –Democracy week and Pupil voice 

Friday 29th September—School photo’s—individual and class plus siblings.  

Friday 29th September—Harvest Festival 

Wednesday 4th October— 9.00—10.15—Significant Male into school 

Tuesday 10th October—10.15—Year 5 Assembly 

A message from the Head of School to Parents...  

 

…….. next week  
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